
Dear Senators,  
We want you to know that we want, and need school choice. My son is on a public school board, 
and his family and friends support SB128. School choice is very important and it needs to be 
supported with “our” tax dollars.  
I have 9 grandchildren that ALL have, and are attending alternative schools because of what they 
see happening to children. You have 152 citizens just from my mom down that are wanting and 
needing help from you on this action.  
Thank you.  
Bill Newton  
316-393-7001  
bill@newt.biz  
 
 
http://kslegislature.org/li/b2023_24/measures/sb128/  
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